April 26, 2016

CORRECTED FAX NUMBER FOR SUBMITTING WRITTEN
COMMENTS TO DRAFT SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL
IMPACT REPORT REGARDING COUNTY OF VENTURA FIVE-

STORY REPLACEMENT CLINIC

On or about March 23, 2016, the County of Ventura (“County”) issued a Notice of
Completion of a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report for the Five-Story
Replacement Clinic at the Ventura County Medical Center (“Notice of Completion”).
Please be advised that the Notice of Completion stated an incorrect fax number for
submitting written comments to the County. The correct fax number is

(805) 677-8762. As stated in the Notice of Completions, written comments may also
be submitted to the County by email to Christopher.Cooper@ventura.org, or in person
(from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday) or by mail to County of Ventura,
Public Works Agency, Engineering Services Division, 800 South Victoria Avenue,
Ventura, California, 93009. Comments must be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m. on
May 6, 2016.

Herb Schwind, Director

Ventura County Public Works Agency,
Engineering Services Division



